
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW September 12, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
AMWA FLAG FOOTBALL The flag football tournament is Friday, September 29 at 1pm.  If you register and play you will 

get 2 hours of community service and it will be a great way to have a fun study break!  Please sign up here and pay by 
Friday, September 22 at 5pm to ensure you get to play! 
 
ANESTHESIA INTEREST GROUP. Interested in anesthesia? Have no idea what anesthesiologists do? RSVP for our first 
meeting on September 14th at 12:00PM to find out all about the field of Anesthesiology, career choices, lifestyle, and 

general guidelines to getting into the field. CLICK HERE TO RSVP  
 
MED COACH. Don't forget to fill out your Med Coach applications for the 2017-2018 school year. Please fill these out by 

Monday, September 11. LINK: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScy_qxvsb-
yoxpZmYfMyamcSK0icvWaNPLSuyVvbq74aJNJmA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
ORTHOPEDIC INTEREST GROUP. The first meeting for the Orthopedic Interest Group will be held on September 14th 
from 12:00pm - 12:50pm (HSC North - G119B). We will have Dr. Emery, the head of the department, coming to speak to 
us about life as an Orthopedic Surgeon, residency application tips, and to answer any questions at the end of the 
meeting. There will be lunch provided!  RSVP 
 
SHAPE is currently taking orders for an LGBTQ friendly caduceus pin! This pin provides a visual symbol for LGBTQ 
patients that you are an ally. The pins are only $5, which covers the cost of the pin and shipping. If you would like to 
order one, please fill out this Google form by September 29th. For payment you can Venmo me @MPhillips2012 (just 
put "SHAPE pin" as the reason for payment).  
 

 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
WVU’s AMERICAN MEDICAL WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION is collecting meaningful items to be donated to local women’s 
shelters. These gifts will go to victims of domestic abuse and homelessness in hopes to make a meaningful impact and 
brighten someone’s day. Items in need include: shampoo, fuzzy socks, books, nail polish, cosmetics, grocery store gift 
cards, and journals. Donations can be dropped off at the med student lounge or at the student services office until 
October 8th or made via Venmo @ WVUAMWA. Donations worth $10 are equal to one hour of community service.  

OF THE MINDFUL PHYSICIAN will be having representatives from the WVU Collegiate Recovery Program - a resource to 
help formerly addicted students maintain their commitment to sobriety - come to speak about their experiences with 
substance abuse and addiction, the face of substance abuse on campuses across the country and its impact on 
education. Furthermore, they will present the modalities available for recovery by treatment teams and the re-
introduction of recovered patients into the education system. We will also be having physicians who deal with substance 
abuse recovery coming to give their input. Please join us on Sept 13 at 5pm in G119A for what will be an interesting 
learning experience! Sign up below 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmkMfOXt7txW1sONa_3D59LuIcLGeUKXbYN0v-
M1rkjYxyMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  

LGBTQ ADVOCACY & INCLUSION WEEK INVITATION:  October 23rd - 27th - daily noon lectures, multiple Grand Rounds 
Speakers, and evening events during the week. We have confirmed nationally prominent speakers including the 
Educational Director from Fenway Health in Boston. The week is being organized by volunteers in the Departments of 
Internal Medicine, Pediatrics, and Plastic Surgery, the WVU SOM SHAPE group, and the WVU LGBTQ+ Center.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfbTswcZdHZE9toDXxi72vOgk6eaD3iojfN8GRjOkpnMEWZQ/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://goo.gl/forms/XBuT5LmMhftdopGw2
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScy_qxvsb-yoxpZmYfMyamcSK0icvWaNPLSuyVvbq74aJNJmA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScy_qxvsb-yoxpZmYfMyamcSK0icvWaNPLSuyVvbq74aJNJmA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1GxoAWlazJTM-Hqpn5A1WP8Lk0DCn6qlvoMvn4bFiA5g/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1riefwacreN7S7_g6Zj4fwCHSbStmvRw-zsVtB325Kvg/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmkMfOXt7txW1sONa_3D59LuIcLGeUKXbYN0v-M1rkjYxyMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmkMfOXt7txW1sONa_3D59LuIcLGeUKXbYN0v-M1rkjYxyMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
OF THE MINDFUL PHYSICIAN and STUDENT INTEREST GROUP in NEUROLOGY: Dr. Smith, a neuromuscular disease 
specialist, and the Muscular Dystrophy Association's representative in Morgantown, will be bringing patients with ALS to 
discuss the role of caregivers for patients with this terminal condition. These patients will be sharing their stories of 
living with and caring for one with ALS. Please join us for this on Sept 28 at noon in HSCN 7608. Sign up below 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNOMEHwS7UqkxVQQThneWJzcxvzMz3tkS-hO-1nqIhY_jZOw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FALL SERVICE FAIR. The VP Office is partnering with the WVU Center for Service and Learning to host a Fall Service Fair at 
HSC on September 26th from 11:00 am – 2:00 in the Pylons.’ 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNOMEHwS7UqkxVQQThneWJzcxvzMz3tkS-hO-1nqIhY_jZOw/viewform?usp=sf_link

